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Stanford Avenue East Utility Works 
 
This week, FortisBC will begin installation of a natural gas main on the south side of Stanford Avenue East from 
Blower Road to Shelly Road and on the east side of Shelly Road from Stanford Avenue East to Island Highway 
East. This work is part of ongoing enhancements to the FortisBC distribution system which is designed to meet 
the long-term demand for natural gas. 
 
The work is expected to take about three weeks, weather permitting. During the construction period, parking on 
Stanford Avenue East will be limited and vehicular traffic flow will be restricted to one lane with flag persons on 
site. Natural gas service will not be disrupted. 
 
In early November as a separate project, traffic signals will be installed at the intersection of Shelly Road and the 
Island Highway. Notification will be provided prior to work beginning.  
 

### 
 
For more information: 
 

Engineering Department   250 951-2484 engineering@parksville.ca  
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications 250 954-3073 dtardiff@parksville.ca  
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